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Routledge International Handbook of Social and Environmental
Change
The Handbook of Global Climate and Environment Policy presents an authoritative
and comprehensive overview of global policy on climate and the environment. It
combines the strengths of an interdisciplinary team of experts from around the
world to explore current debates and the latest thinking in the search for global
environmental solutions. Explores the environmental challenges we currently face,
and the concepts and approaches to solving these Questions the role of global
actors, institutions and processes, and considers the links between global climate
and environment policy, and that of the global economy Highlights the connections
between social science research and global policy Brings together authoritative
coverage of recent research by internationally-renowned experts from around the
Page 2/35

Online Library Handbook On Climate Change And Human Security
world, including from North America, Europe, and Asia Provides an essential
resource guide for students and researchers from across a wide range of related
disciplines – from politics and international relations, to environmental sciences
and sociology – and for global policy practitioners

Handbook on Energy and Climate Change
The climate of the Earth is always changing. As the debate over the implications of
changes in the Earth's climate has grown, the term climate change has come to
refer primarily to changes we've seen over recent years and those which are
predicted to be coming, mainly as a result of human behavior. This book serves as
a broad, accessible guide to the science behind this often political and heated
debate by providing scientific detail and evidence in language that is clear to both
the non-specialist and the serious student. * provides all the scientific evidence for
and possible causes of climate change in one book * written by expert scientists
working in the field * logical, non-emotional conclusions * a source book for the
latest findings on climate change

Handbook of Environmental and Sustainable Finance
A systematic examination by the best writers in a variety of fields working on
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issues of how climate change affects society, and how social, economic, and
political systems can, do, and should respond.

Routledge Handbook of the Economics of Climate Change
Adaptation
Climate change is an environmental problem of unprecedented complexity, not
just in terms of its physical, social, economic and political impacts, but particularly
in terms of the range of policy instruments being designed by countries to reduce
greenhouse gas emissions. Climate Change and Carbon Markets aims to provide an
accessible and practical guide to cutting edge market-based mechanisms which
will reduce greenhouse gas emissions. This book is a guide for national and
international policy-makers and industry professionals, who need to understand
the carbon markets established pursuant to the Kyoto Protocol, one of the most
complex agreements ever negotiated. The book sets out how carbon markets will
function by explaining the rules, institutions and procedures of the Kyoto
mechanisms, including: emissions trading, joint implementation (JI) and the Clean
Development Mechanism (CDM). It also provides an in-depth explanation of the EU
Emissions Allowance Trading Scheme, emerging mechanisms in the US and
developing countries, and how these will link up.For policy-makers, researchers
and scholars; industry practitioners, companies, market service providers,
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technical and legal consultants, NGOs and all stakeholder organizations engaged in
the Kyoto markets, this is the authoritative and comprehensive practical guide to
this rapidly evolving area.Contains the full text of the key European Union
documents setting up the EU Emissions Allowance Trading Scheme and the Linking
Directive.

The Palgrave Handbook of Climate History
This book is a printed edition of the Special Issue "Climate Change Mitigation and
Adaptation - ZEMCH 2016" that was published in Sustainability

Handbook of Climate Change and Agroecosystems
This handbook provides a comprehensive overview of the growing transnational
climate movement. A dual focus on climate politics and civil society provides a
hitherto unavailable broad and systematic analysis of the current global
movement, highlighting how its dynamic and diverse character can play an
important role in environmental politics and climate protection. The range of
contributors, from well-known academics to activist-scholars, look at climate
movements in the developed and developing world, north and south, small and
large, central and marginal. The movement is examined as a whole and as single
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actors, thereby capturing its scope, structure, development, activities and
influence. The book thoroughly addresses theoretical approaches, from classic
social movement theory to the influence of environmental justice frames, and
follows this with a systematic focus on regions, specific NGOs and activists, cases
and strategies, as well as relations with peripheral groups. In its breadth, balance
and depth, this accessible volume offers a fresh and important take on the
question of social mobilization around climate change, making it an essential text
for advanced undergraduates, postgraduate students and researchers in the social
sciences.

Climate Change
As well as taking stock of the current and proposed legal instruments, the book
looks at the wider policy and economic aspects of coping with climate change. It
provides a comparative overview of key issues across Europe, the United States,
Asia-Pacifi

Handbook of Climate Change and Biodiversity
There is a mounting consensus that human behavior is changing the global climate
and its consequence could be catastrophic. Reducing the 24 billion metric tons of
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carbon dioxide emissions from stationary and mobile sources is a gigantic task
involving both technological challenges and monumental financial and societal
costs. The pursuit of sustainable energy resources, environment, and economy has
become a complex issue of global scale that affects the daily life of every citizen of
the world. The present mitigation activities range from energy conservation,
carbon-neutral energy conversions, carbon advanced combustion process that
produce no greenhouse gases and that enable carbon capture and sequestion, to
other advanced technologies. From its causes and impacts to its solutions, the
issues surrounding climate change involve multidisciplinary science and
technology. This handbook will provide a single source of this information. The
book will be divided into the following sections: Scientific Evidence of Climate
Change and Societal Issues, Impacts of Climate Change, Energy Conservation,
Alternative Energies, Advanced Combustion, Advanced Technologies, and
Education and Outreach.

Climate Change
This book explores climate services, including projections, descriptive information,
analyses, assessments, and an overview of current trends. Due to the pressures
now being put on the world’s climate, it is vital to gather and share reliable climate
observation and projection data, which may be tailored for use by different groups.
In other words, it is essential to offer climate services. But despite the growth in
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the use of these services, there are very few specialist publications on this topic.
This book addresses that need. Apart from presenting studies and the results of
research projects, the book also offers an overview of the wide range of means
available for providing and using climate services. In addition, it features case
studies that provide illustrative and inspiring examples of how climate services can
be optimally deployed.

Research Handbook on Climate Change Mitigation Law
This comprehensive Research Handbook provides an overview of the debates on
how the law does, and could, relate to migration exacerbated by climate change. It
contains conceptual chapters on the relationship between climate change,
migration and the law, as well as doctrinal and prospective discussions regarding
legal developments in different domestic contexts and in international governance.

Handbook of Climate Services
An accessible introduction to climate change that outlines key scientific, economic,
and political issues, reviews how the global community has addressed the issue to
date, and discusses the options being explored for further action. * Numerous
primary source documents including excerpts from important early scientific
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articles on climate change, global climate treaties, the 2007 Intergovernmental
Panel on Climate Change assessment reports, and statements from academics,
businesses, religious groups, and more * A rich variety of graphics help readers
understand current and expected impacts of climate change, as well as the latest
data and ideas from the scientific community on the subject of global climate
change

The Oxford Handbook of Climate Change and Society
Climate change has arrived, and it's not going away. In the absence of effective
world action, global warming is certain to continue. The Handbook is not another
book about climate change science or politics. Rather it is an intelligent guide, and
a potential ground breaker, for all of us who feel helpless in the face of government
disagreement, and want to know in a practical way what we can do now. Not only
will The Handbook help you prepare for increased droughts, floods, fires and
heatwaves, it will provide you with stories and advice from individuals who are
already quietly doing amazing things. Jane Rawson and James Whitmore,
previously Environment editors for The Conversation, look at how to establish your
risk and face your fears; where to live and with whom; and how to survive heat, fire
and flood. They investigate ways to provide your own food, power and water, make
sure you can still get around, and get rid of your waste and sewage. They talk
about new ways to think about home and possessions, the sadness of living
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through climate change, and how, for both individual and common good, we might
positively change the way we live. The Handbook is both practical and
philosophical. It can be read cover-to-cover, or dipped into when you need specific
advice. It can help you plan and execute a strategy to deal with the effects of
climate change. It might change your life. But it should also make you ask, does it
really have to be this way?

Climate Change Mitigation and Adaptation—ZEMCH 2016
This timely Handbook recognizes the emergence of climate change as the defining
topic of our time. With public climate discourse growing more urgent every year,
this Handbook brings together international experts from different economic
disciplines to answer critical climate policy questions. Chapters present key ideas
and policies to support and accelerate advances in three key areas: the political
economy of climate change and climate policy, integrated assessment modelling,
and economic and resource sustainability. Contributors discuss the distributional
implications of climate change and how policy makers may respond in order to
contribute to economic transformation in the midst of a global crisis. With
reference to both theoretical and applied economics, this Handbook is critical
reading for economists working in the field of climate policy and climate change. It
will also appeal to a broader group of environmental scientists and scholars.
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The Oxford Handbook of International Climate Change Law
The Handbook of Climate Change Adaptation addresses the scientific, social,
political and cultural aspects of climate change in an integrated and coherent way.
The multi-volume reference focuses on one of the key aspects of climate change:
adaptation and how to handle its impacts on physical, biotic and human systems,
analyzing the social and normative scientific concerns and presenting the tools,
approaches and methods aimed at management of climate change impacts. The
high-quality, interdisciplinary contributions provides state-of-the-art descriptions of
the topics at hand with the collective aim of offering, for a broad readership, an
authoritative, balanced and accessible presentation of the best current
understanding of the nature and challenges posed by climate change. It serves not
only as a valuable information source but also as a tool to support teaching and
research and as help for professionals to assist in decision-making.

Handbook on Climate Change and Agriculture
ÔThe present book is a much needed publication on climate change adaptation
law. It is a collaborative effort of distinguished experts from around the world and
adopts a holistic approach to adaptation, taking a global view, with a focus on the
international, the regional and domestic levels. This publication has a wealth of
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information, illustrating the issue of adaptation with many examples from all over
the world. One of the most valuable aspects of this book, ensuring that it will have
a lasting value, is that it discusses all fields of law, which are vulnerable to climate
change (such as tort law; insurance law; disaster law; marine law; water law;
planning law; construction law; environmental law; forestry; energy law;
biodiversity). The book also includes general issues of adaptation, such as climate
justice and the relationship between adaptation and development; human rights in
the context of migration law and compensation. It is written in a very accessible
language and will be an indispensible reading for both scholars and practitioners.
The content and structure of the book make it a definitive book on climate
adaptation.Õ Ð Malgosia Fitzmaurice, Queen Mary, University of London, UK ÔThis
book indeed will become the definitive text on climate adaptation law for the
coming years! From a global law perspective, Verschuuren and his team analyse in
an outstanding way the legal challenges and barriers to climate change adaptation
and how they can be overcome. Just like climate change, this book is here to
stay!Õ Ð Kurt Deketelaere, KU Leuven/League of European Research Universities
(LERU), Belgium This timely Research Handbook discusses the challenges brought
about by the need to adapt to a changing climate. It considers how adaptation is
necessary to address impacts resulting from the warming of the EarthÕs
atmosphere which is already unavoidable due to past emissions. With adaptation
policies around the world still in their infancy, the book examines the legal
challenges and barriers to climate change adaptation and how can they be
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overcome. It brings together expert contributors to consider topics ranging across
tort and insurance law, disaster law, water law, marine law, planning law,
biodiversity law, green buildings, pollution control, displacement, agriculture and
energy. With its transnational and multilevel approach, the Research Handbook on
Climate Change Adaptation Law will be an essential resource for academics in the
field of climate change policy and law, policymakers and other government officials
working on climate change, and NGOs working in the field of climate change.

Research Handbook on Climate Change Adaptation Policy
How do policymakers, businesses and civil society in India approach the challenge
of climate change? What do they believe global climate negotiations will achieve
and how? And how are Indian political and policy debates internalizing climate
change? Relatively little is known globally about internal climate debate in
emerging industrializing countries, but what happens in rapidly growing economies
like India’s will increasingly shape global climate change outcomes. This Handbook
brings together prominent voices from India, including policymakers, politicians,
business leaders, civil society activists and academics, to build a composite picture
of contemporary Indian climate politics and policy. One section lays out the range
of positions and substantive issues that shape Indian views on global climate
negotiations. Another delves into national politics around climate change. A third
looks at how climate change is beginning to be internalized in sectoral policy
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discussions over energy, urbanization, water, and forests. The volume is
introduced by an essay that lays out the critical issues shaping climate politics in
India, and its implications for global politics. The papers show that, within India,
climate change is approached primarily as a developmental challenge and is
marked by efforts to explore how multiple objectives of development, equity and
climate mitigation can simultaneously be met. In addition, Indian perspectives on
climate negotiations are in a state of flux. Considerations of equity across countries
and a focus on the primary responsibility for action of wealthy countries continue
to be central, but there are growing voices of concern on the impacts of climate
change on India. How domestic debates over climate governance are resolved in
the coming years, and the evolution of India’s global negotiation stance are likely
to be important inputs toward creating shared understandings across countries in
the years ahead, and identify ways forward. This volume on the Indian experience
with climate change and development is a valuable contribution to both purposes.

Handbook of Climate Change Mitigation
The interaction between climate change and trade has grown in prominence in
recent years. This Research Handbook contains authoritative original contributions
from leading experts working at the interface between trade and climate change. It
maps the state of affairs in such diverse areas as: carbon credits and taxes,
sustainable standard-setting and trade in ‘green’ goods and services or
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investment, from both a regional and global perspective. Panagiotis Delimatsis
redefines the interrelationship of trade and climate change for future scholarship in
this area.

Handbook of Climate Change Communication
Climate change presents one of the greatest challenges of our time, and has
become one of the defining issues of the twenty-first century. The radical changes
which both developed and developing countries will need to make, in economic
and in legal terms, to respond to climate change are unprecedented. International
law, including treaty regimes, institutions, and customary international law, needs
to address the myriad challenges and consequences of climate change, including
variations in the weather patterns, sea level rise, and the resulting migration of
peoples. The Oxford Handbook of International Climate Change Law provides an
unprecedented and authoritative overview of all aspects of international climate
change law as it currently stands, with guidance for how it should develop in the
future. Over forty leading scholars and practitioners set out a comprehensive
understanding of the legal issues that surround this vitally important but still
emerging area of international law. This book addresses the major legal
dimensions of the problems caused by climate change: not only in the content and
nature of the international legal frameworks, which need implementation at the
national level, but also the development of carbon trading systems as a means of
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reducing the costs of meeting emission reduction targets. After an introduction to
the field, the Handbook assesses the relevant institutions, the key applicable
principles of international law, the international mitigation regime and its
consequences, and climate change litigation, before providing perspectives
focused upon specific countries or regions. The Handbook will be an invaluable
resource for scholars, students, and practitioners of international climate change
law. It provides readers with diverse perspectives, bringing together
interpretations from different disciplines, countries, and cultures.

Routledge Handbook of Climate Change and Society
A modern guide for today's activists focuses on the reestablishment of human
relationships with nature to repair the environment, citing the roles of broken
chakras, dependence on oil and GMOs in current environmental disasters. Original.

Handbook of Climate Change Adaptation
The last twenty years have seen a rapid increase in scholarly activity and
publications dedicated to environmental migration and displacement, and the field
has now reached a point in terms of profile, complexity, and sheer volume of
reporting that a general review and assessment of existing knowledge and future
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research priorities is warranted. So far, such a product does not exist. The
Routledge Handbook of Environmental Displacement and Migration provides a
state-of-the-science review of research on how environmental variability and
change influence current and future global migration patterns and, in some
instances, trigger large-scale population displacements. Drawing together
contributions from leading researchers in the field, this compendium will become a
go-to guide for established and newly interested scholars, for government and
policymaking entities, and for students and their instructors. It explains theoretical,
conceptual, and empirical developments that have been made in recent years;
describes their origins and connections to broader topics including migration
research, development studies, and international public policy and law; and
highlights emerging areas where new and/or additional research and reflection are
warranted. The structure and the nature of the book allow the reader to quickly
find a concise review relevant to conducting research or developing policy on
particular topics, and to obtain a broad, reliable survey of what is presently known
about the subject.

T&T Clark Handbook of Christian Theology and Climate Change
This comprehensive handbook provides a unique overview of the theory,
methodologies and best practices in climate change communication from around
the world. It fosters the exchange of information, ideas and experience gained in
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the execution of successful projects and initiatives, and discusses novel
methodological approaches aimed at promoting a better understanding of climate
change adaptation. Addressing a gap in the literature on climate change
communication and pursuing an integrated approach, the handbook documents
and disseminates the wealth of experience currently available in this field. Volume
1 of the handbook provides a unique description of the theoretical basis and of
some of the key facts and phenomena which help in achieving a better
understanding of the basis of climate change communication, providing an
essential basis for successful initiatives in this complex field. Volume 2 of the
handbook discusses novel methodological approaches aimed at promoting a better
understanding of climate change adaptation and exemplifies initiatives and best
practices in climate change communication from around the world. Volume 3 of
the handbook provides case studies from around the world, documenting and
disseminating the wealth of experiences available.

The Handbook
This book comprehensively describes essential research and projects on climate
change and biodiversity. Moreover, it includes contributions on how to promote the
climate agenda and biodiversity conservation at the local level. Climate change as
a whole and global warming in particular are known to have a negative impact on
biodiversity in three main ways. Firstly, increases in temperatures are detrimental
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to a number of organisms, especially those in sensitive habitats such as coral reefs
and rainforests. Secondly, the pressures posed by a changing climate may lead to
sets of responses in areas as varied as phenology, range and physiology of living
organisms, often leading to changes in their lifecycles (especially but not only in
reproduction), losses in productivity or even death. In some cases, the very
survival of very sensitive species may be endangered. Thirdly, the impacts of
climate change on biodiversity will be felt in the short term with regard to some
species and ecosystems, but also in the medium and long term in many biomes.
Indeed, if left unchecked, some of these impacts may be irreversible. Many
individual governments, financial institutes and international donors are currently
spending billions of dollars on projects addressing climate change and biodiversity,
but with little coordination. Quite often, the emphasis is on adaptation efforts, with
little emphasis on the connections between physio-ecological changes and the
lifecycles and metabolisms of fauna and flora, or the influence of poor governance
on biodiversity. As such, there is a recognized need to not only better understand
the impacts of climate change on biodiversity, but to also identify, test and
implement measures aimed at managing the many risks that climate change poses
to fauna, flora and micro-organisms. In particular, the question of how to restore
and protect ecosystems from the impact of climate change also has to be urgently
addressed. This book was written to address this need. The respective papers
explore matters related to the use of an ecosystem-based approach to increase
local adaptation capacity, consider the significance of a protected areas network in
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preserving biodiversity in a changing northern European climate, and assess the
impacts of climate change on specific species, including wild terrestrial animals.
The book also presents a variety of case studies such as the Yellowstone to Yukon
Conservation Initiative, the effects of climate change on the biodiversity of Aleppo
pine forest in Senalba (Algeria), climate change and biodiversity response in the
Niger Delta region, and the effects of forest fires on the biodiversity and the soil
characteristics of tropical peatlands in Indonesia. This is a truly interdisciplinary
publication, and will benefit all scholars, social movements, practitioners and
members of governmental agencies engaged in research and/or executing projects
on climate change and biodiversity around the world.

Research Handbook on Climate Change, Migration and the Law
This topical and engaging Research Handbook illustrates the variety of research
approaches in the field of climate change adaptation policy in order to provide a
guide to its social and institutional complexity.

Routledge Handbook of Human Rights and Climate Governance
The term "climate justice" began to gain traction in the late 1990s following a wide
range of activities by social and environmental justice movements that emerged in
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response to the operations of the fossil fuel industry and, later, to what their
members saw as the failed global climate governance model that became so
transparent at COP15 in Copenhagen. The term continues to gain momentum in
discussions around sustainable development, climate change, mitigation and
adaptation, and has been slowly making its way into the world of international and
national policy. However, the connections between these remain unestablished.
Addressing the need for a comprehensive and integrated reference compendium,
The Routledge Handbook of Climate Justice provides students, academics and
professionals with a valuable insight into this fast-growing field. Drawing together a
multidisciplinary range of authors from the Global North and South, this Handbook
addresses some of the most salient topics in current climate justice research,
including just transition, urban climate justice and public engagement, in addition
to the field’s more traditional focus on gender, international governance and
climate ethics. With an emphasis on facilitating learning based on cutting-edge
specialised climate justice research and application, each chapter draws from the
most recent sources, real-world best practices and tutored reflections on the
strategic dimensions of climate justice and its related disciplines. The Routledge
Handbook of Climate Justice will be essential reading for students and scholars, as
well as being a vital reference tool for those practically engaged in the field.

Routledge Handbook of the Climate Change Movement
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The Handbook is international in scope and provides an assessment that will be of
value to academics, students and policy professionals alike. NGOs and policy
institutes which need a grasp of the specificity and range of the issues and
problems will al

The Routledge Handbook of the Bioarchaeology of Climate and
Environmental Change
The Routledge International Handbook of Social and Environmental Change
explores the causes, contradictions and consequences of global social-ecological
change, along with the uncertainties and governance dilemmas these create. Case
studies are drawn from a variety of sectors across the developed and developing
worlds to illustrate the inter-connectedness of ecosystem health, natural resource
condition, livelihood security, social justice and development.

Handbook on Climate Change and Human Security
Over the last decade, the world has increasingly grappled with the complex
linkages emerging between efforts to combat climate change and to protect
human rights around the world. The Paris Climate Agreement adopted in
December 2015 recognized the necessity for governments to take into
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consideration their human rights obligations when taking climate action. However,
important gaps remain in understanding how human rights can be used in practice
to develop and implement effective and equitable solutions to climate change at
multiple levels of governance. This book brings together leading scholars and
practitioners to offer a timely and comprehensive analysis of the opportunities and
challenges for integrating human rights in diverse areas and forms of global
climate governance. The first half of the book explores how human rights principles
and obligations can be used to reconceive climate governance and shape
responses to particular aspects of climate change. The second half of the book
identifies lessons in the integration of human rights in climate advocacy and
governance and sets out future directions in this burgeoning domain. Featuring a
diverse range of contributors and case studies, this Handbook will be an essential
resource for students, scholars, practitioners and policy makers with an interest in
climate law and governance, human rights and international environmental law.

The Oxford Handbook of the Macroeconomics of Global
Warming
Dialogue on global warming has progressed from the Kyoto Protocol to meetings in
Copenhagen and Cancun and will soon resume in meetings in South Africa. Some
observers consider the Copenhagen conference a failure. EU representatives, in
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contrast, present an optimistic evaluation of achieving a global temperature rise
limit of not more than 2°C by 2100. Geoscience researchers and lead investigators
of the Intergovernmental Panel on Climate Change (IPCC) have supported CO2
emission reduction pledges and contend that we can achieve the 2°C limit through
international coordination. This position conflicts with evaluations of United States
Congressional and Presidential advisors, who do not believe the Copenhagen CO2
reduction commitments can hold the global warming increase to below 2°C and
who have not supported the agreement. Developing countries are alarmed,
because climate change is expected to hit them hardest. The developed world will
use energy to mitigate global warming effects, but developing countries are more
exposed by geography and poverty to the most dangerous consequences of a
global temperature rise. The Oxford Handbook of the Macroeconomics of Global
Warming analyzes the macroeconomics of global warming, especially the
economics of possible preventative measures, various policy changes, and
potential effects of climate change on developing and developed nations.

Handbook of Climate Change and India
This comprehensive handbook provides a unique overview of the theory,
methodologies and best practices in climate change communication from around
the world. It fosters the exchange of information, ideas and experience gained in
the execution of successful projects and initiatives, and discusses novel
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methodological approaches aimed at promoting a better understanding of climate
change adaptation. Addressing a gap in the literature on climate change
communication and pursuing an integrated approach, the handbook documents
and disseminates the wealth of experience currently available in this field. Volume
1 of the handbook provides a unique description of the theoretical basis and of
some of the key facts and phenomena which help in achieving a better
understanding of the basis of climate change communication, providing an
essential basis for successful initiatives in this complex field.

Research Handbook on Climate Change Adaptation Law
This handbook offers the first comprehensive, state-of-the-field guide to past
weather and climate and their role in human societies. Bringing together dozens of
international specialists from the sciences and humanities, this volume describes
the methods, sources, and major findings of historical climate reconstruction and
impact research. Its chapters take the reader through each key source of past
climate and weather information and each technique of analysis; through each
historical period and region of the world; through the major topics of climate and
history and core case studies; and finally through the history of climate ideas and
science. Using clear, non-technical language, The Palgrave Handbook of Climate
History serves as a textbook for students, a reference guide for specialists and an
introduction to climate history for scholars and interested readers.
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Earth Calling
Climate resilience, or the capacity of socio-ecological systems to adapt and upkeep
their functions when facing physical-chemical stress, is a key feature of
ecosystems and communities. As the risks and impacts of climate change become
more intense and more visible, there is a need to foster a broader understanding of
both the impacts of these disruptions to food, water, and energy supplies and to
increase resilience at the national and local level. The Handbook of Climate Change
Resilience comprises a diverse body of knowledge, united in the objective of
building climate resilience in both the industralised and the developing world. This
unique publication will assist scientists, decision-makers and community members
to take action to make countries, regions and cities more resilient.

Climate Change and Carbon Markets
Climate change is one of the greatest challenges facing human kind owing to the
great uncertainty regarding future impacts, which affect all regions and many
ecosystems. Many publications deal with economic issues relating to mitigation
policies, but the economics of adaptation to climate change has received
comparatively little attention. However, this area is is critical and a central pillar of
any adaptation strategy or plan and is the economic dimension, which therefore
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merits the increase in attention it is receiving. This book deals with the difficulties
that face the economics of adaptation. Critical issues include: uncertainty;
baselines; reversibility, flexibility and adaptive management; distributional
impacts; discount rates and time horizons; mixing monetary and non-monetary
evaluations and limits to the use of cost-benefit analysis; economy-wide impacts
and cross-sectoral linkages. All of these are addressed in the book from the
perspective of economics of adaptation. Other dimensions of adaptation are also
included, such as the role of low- and middle-income countries, technology and the
impacts of extreme events. This timely book will prove essential reading for
international researchers and policy makers in the fields of natural resources,
environmental economics and climate change.

Routledge Handbook of Environmental Displacement and
Migration
Ô. . . this book is a very useful resource for the lawyer. . . makes a good start by
presenting a wide-ranging portfolio of multidisciplinary research that will assist in
progressing the task, challenging though it may be.Õ Ð Chris Rodgers,
Environmental Liability This book explores the interaction between climate change
and the agriculture sector. Agriculture is essential to the livelihood of people and
nations, especially in the developing world; therefore, any impact on it will have
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significant economic, social, and political ramifications. Scholars from around the
world and from various fields have been brought together to explore this important
topic. The contributions found here analyze direct agronomic effects, the economic
impacts on agriculture, agricultural impacts on the economy, agricultural
mitigation, and farmer adaptation. The authors argue that climate change is likely
to have an extensive impact on agriculture around the world through changes in
temperature, precipitation, concentrations of carbon dioxide, and available water
flows. This thorough and timely volume is an invaluable resource for anyone
interested in exploring the impacts of climate change in arguably the most
important sector of the world economy. Economists, agronomists, and climate
modelers in academia and the public sector, policy analysts and development
agency staff, and graduate/postgraduate students will find this remarkable volume
a welcome addition to their collection.

Routledge Handbook of Climate Justice
This handbook examines human responses to climatic and environmental changes
in the past,and their impacts on disease patterns, nutritional status, migration, and
interpersonal violence. Bioarchaeology—the study of archaeological human
skeletons—provides direct evidence of the human experience of past climate and
environmental changes and serves as an important complement to paleoclimate,
historical, and archaeological approaches to changes we may expect with global
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warming. Comprising 27 chapters from experts across a broad range of time
periods and geographical regions, this book addresses hypotheses about how
climate and environmental changes impact human health and well-being, factors
that promote resilience, and circumstances that make migration or interpersonal
violence a more likely outcome. The volume highlights the potential relevance of
bioarchaeological analysis to contemporary challenges by organizing the chapters
into a framework outlined by the United Nation's Sustainable Development Goals
for 2030. Planning for a warmer world requires knowledge about humans as
biological organisms with a deep connection to Earth's ecosystems balanced by an
appreciation of how historical and socio-cultural circumstances, socioeconomic
inequality, degrees of urbanization, community mobility, and social institutions
play a role in shaping long-term outcomes for human communities. Containing a
wealth of nuanced perspectives about human-environmental relations, book is key
reading for students of environmental archaeology, bioarchaeology, and the
history of disease. By providing a longer view of contemporary challenges, it may
also interest readers in public health, public policy, and planning.

Handbook of Climate Change Communication: Vol. 1
As the time-scales of natural change accelerate and converge with those of
society, Routledge Handbook of Climate Change and Society takes the reader into
largely uncharted territory in its exploration of anthropogenic climate change.
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Current material is used to highlight the global impact of this issue, and the
necessity for multidisciplinary and global social science research and teaching to
address the problem. The book is multidisciplinary and worldwide in scope, with
contributors spanning specialisms including agro-forestry, economics,
environmentalism, ethics, human geography, international relations, law, politics,
psychology, sociology and theology. Their global knowledge is reflected in the
content of the text, which encompasses chapters on American, European and
Chinese policies, case studies of responses to disasters and of the new
technological and lifestyle alternatives that are being adopted, and the
negotiations leading up to the Copenhagen conference alongside a preface
assessing its outcomes. Starting with an initial analysis by a leading climatologist,
key issues discussed in the text include recent findings of natural scientists, social
causation and vulnerability, media and public recognition or scepticism, and the
merits and difficulties of actions seeking to mitigate and adapt. This accessible
volume utilizes a wealth of case studies, explains technical terms and minimises
the use of acronyms associated with the subject, making it an essential text for
advanced undergraduates, postgraduate students and researchers in the social
sciences.

Research Handbook on Climate Change and Agricultural Law
Research Handbook on Climate Change and Agricultural Law
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Research Handbook on Climate Change and Trade Law
The T&T Clark Handbook of Christian Theology and Climate Change entails a wideranging conversation between Christian theology and various other discourses on
climate change. Given the far-reaching complicity of "North Atlantic Christianity" in
anthropogenic climate change, the question is whether it can still collaborate with
and contribute to ongoing mitigation and adaptation efforts. The main essays in
this volume are written by leading scholars from within North Atlantic Christianity
and addressed primarily to readers in the same context; these essays are critically
engaged by respondents situated in other geographic regions, minority
communities, non-Christian traditions, or non-theological disciplines. Structured in
seven main parts, the handbook explores: 1) the need for collaboration with
disciplines outside of Christian theology to address climate change; 2) the need to
find common moral ground for such collaboration; 3) the difficulties posed by
collaborating with other Christian traditions from within; 4) the questions that
emerge from such collaboration for understanding the story of God's work; and 5)
God's identity and character; 6) the implications of such collaboration for ecclesial
praxis; and 7) concluding reflections examining whether this volume does justice
to issues of race, gender, class, other animals, religious diversity, geographical
divides and carbon mitigation. This rich ecumenical, cross-cultural conversation
provides a comprehensive and in-depth engagement with the theological and
moral challenges raised by anthropogenic climate change.
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The Handbook of Global Climate and Environment Policy
ÔSome of us have spent our professional lives on energy and climate change but
any new researcher or policy maker must find it daunting to even approach the
subject. If so, this encyclopedic Handbook provides a wonderful and necessary
introduction. It is creative and up to date, yet also takes the reader by the hand
and introduces one topic after another while also providing much of the historical
context that is so necessary to a deeper understanding.Õ Ð Thomas Sterner,
Environmental Defense Fund This timely Handbook reviews many key issues in the
economics of energy and climate change, raising new questions and offering
solutions that might help to minimize the threat of energy-induced climate change.
Constructed around the objectives of displaying some of the best of current
thinking in the economics of energy and climate change, this groundbreaking
volume brings together many of the worldÕs leading and most innovative minds in
the field to cover issues related to: ¥ fossil fuel and electricity markets ¥
environment-related energy policy ¥ international climate agreements ¥ carbon
mitigation policies ¥ low carbon behaviour, growth and governance. Serving as an
indispensable guide to one of the fastest growing fields of economics, this
invaluable resource will strongly appeal to students, academics and policy makers
interested in energy, environmental and climate change issues.
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Handbook on the Economics of Climate Change
The use of financial concepts and tools to shape development is hardly new, but
their recent adoption by advocates of sustainable environmental management has
created opportunities for innovation in business and regulatory groups. The
Handbook of Environmental and Sustainable Finance summarizes the latest trends
and attitudes in environmental finance, balancing empirical research with theory
and applications. It captures the evolution of environmental finance from a niche
scholarly field to a mainstream subdiscipline, and it provides glimpses of future
directions for research. Covering implications from the Kyoto and Paris Protocols, it
presents an intellectually cohesive examination of problems, opportunities, and
metrics worldwide. Introduces the latest developments in environmental
economics, sustainable accounting work, and environmental/sustainable finance
Explores the effects of environmental regulation on the economy and businesses
Emphasizes research about the trade-environmental regulation nexus, relevant for
economics and business students

Handbook of Climate Change Resilience
The portending process of climate change, induced by the anthropogenic
accumulations of greenhouse gases in the atmosphere, is likely to generate effects
Page 33/35

Online Library Handbook On Climate Change And Human Security
that will cascade through the biosphere, impacting all life on earth and bearing
upon human endeavors. Of special concern is the potential effect on agriculture
and global food security. Anticipating these effects demands that scientists widen
their field of vision and cooperate across disciplines to encompass increasingly
complex interactions. Trans-disciplinary cooperation should aim to generate
effective responses to the portending changes, including actions to mitigate the
emissions of greenhouse gases and to adapt to those climate changes that cannot
be avoided. This handbook presents an exposition of current research on the
impacts, adaptation, and mitigation of climate change in relation to
agroecosystems. It is offered as the first volume in what is intended to be an
ongoing series dedicated to elucidating the interactions of climate change with a
broad range of sectors and systems, and to developing and spurring effective
responses to this global challenge. As the collective scientific and practical
knowledge of the processes and responses involved continues to grow, future
volumes in the series will address important aspects of the topic periodically over
the coming years.
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